
Dennis Ward  

From: Joe Dichoso [Joe.Dichoso@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2004 2:09 PM

To: dward@americantcb.com; George Tannahill; Rich Fabina

Cc: William Graff; jsanchez@elliottlabs.com

Subject: RE: FCC ID: OJBAB-ACCESS-SU01 PC2

7/14/2004

Dennis, We reclassified it. Go ahead and grant.
Joe 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dward ATCB [mailto:dward@americantcb.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2004 4:15 PM 
To: Joe Dichoso; George Tannahill; Rich Fabina 
Cc: William Graff; jsanchez@elliottlabs.com 
Subject: FCC ID: OJBAB-ACCESS-SU01 PC2 
 

Hi Joe 
As this has not been granted yet, please keep this email confidential. 
In 1999 the FCC granted a UNII device under the above ID.  The device however, was not granted under 
the NII equipment code nor under the spread spectrum/UNII scope.  It appears to be under the A2 – low 
power transmitters (except spread spectrum) operating above 1GHz. 
  
The applicant now wishes to add an antenna to the grant under a PC2.   The FCC server will obviously not 
allow the PC2 to be processed as the original grant in not an NII equipment code nor was it granted under 
scope A4.  I suppose ATCB could get into the system by selecting A2 and proceeding with the PC2. 
However, this would not be correct and would probably cause other problems.  The client has an email 
from the FCC on the ability to do this under a PC2 (see attached referenced document) and would like to 
proceed as soon as possible to do so. 
  
How should ATCB continue?  Should we let the FCC reclassify this device and proceed when notified 
under scope A4?  Or should ATCB proceed under the A2 scope as this appears to be what the original 
UNII device was granted under????? 
Please respond as quickly as possible as the applicant seeks the PC2 as soon as possible 
Thanks 
Dennis Ward 
ATCB. 


